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We are excited to announce that in the 

next week or two we will be live streaming 

our worship services right on our website!  

This is a great tool to introduce friends 

and families to HCC.  We will let you 

know when we go live! 
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Please keep the team in your prayers this week: 

Bailey Chan   Brian Chan  
Janice Chan   Paul Chan  
Brenda Clark   Angela Cuocci 
Michael Cuocci   Linda McCully 
Olivia McCully  Lisa Mlynarczyk  
Darlene Stutelberg  Paul Stutelberg 
Ryan Thompson    
   
 
  

   

 

Some specific prayer requests: 

 
Linda - I would ask for prayer that all of us are used in some way to bring these young lives closer to 

Jesus and that we are all protected by angels and have a safe trip, returning home safely! 
 

Lisa - I would like prayer for divine appointments on this trip,  prayer that I am in tune with Holy 

Spirit and LISTEN to what I am told to do, prayer for supernatural encounters and healings so that 
God can be glorified and that ALL that He wants accomplished by using this team will be accom-

plished through this team. 
 

Janice - Please pray that no matter what particular thing we are involved in that we will let Jesus be 

seen through us and that we can lighten the lives of these little ones with acts of love and caring. 
 

Paul - I pray God will provide spiritual protection from the enemy and that He would guide the team 

moment by moment where to go. That He would open hearts amongst the team and amongst people 

in Roatan and the children in the home for the work God wants to do.  I pray God takes care of all the 
logistical details as well as the spiritual details.  
 

Darlene - Please pray for my family while we are away, so much has gone on and there is a lot of grief 

and worry.  Pray for my parents who just lost their beloved dog Molly who was only 6 years old.  Pray 
for my children and for me leaving them to go on this missions trip.  Let the time Anthony is going to 
spend with his brother be a spiritual growth for Nicholas and his new wife Katie, hopefully they can 

see how the Lord has worked in Anthony and would want the same for themselves.   
Lift Paul and I up on our first missions trip that Paul continues his excitement and I relinquish my 
worries and fears of traveling over to our Heavenly Father.  Keep my loved ones both at home and 
church safe and let the Glory of God be bountiful.  Keep continued prayers of travel mercies for the 
whole team...travel, health and spreading Gods Love to everyone we come in contact with. 

 

 

Don’t forget to check out the team’s blog on our home page on our website! 
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Mondays- Fellowship Hall 
Taking off  for the summer 
Saturdays - Youth Room 
Taking off  for the summer 

MEN AND WOMEN’S SMALL GROUPS 

OUTDOOR WORSHIP SERVICE 

Details coming soon... 

Look for information coming soon about a ladies fall 
study! 
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AA MEETING 

 
There is an AA group that meets here in the 
Fellowship Hall every Tuesday at 7:30pm.  
You are welcome to join at any time. 

Home  Groups are a great way to get connected to others.  If  you aren’t in a home group, 
check out what your missing by visiting one!   
 

Grace - Bel Air and Havre de Grace 
Zachary and Lydia Browning 
Meets every other Wednesday, 7pm 
gracehomegroup@gmail.com 
 

Planters - Aberdeen - breaking for summer 

Ross and Jen Benton 
Meets every Wednesday, 7:30pm 
benton.ross@yahoo.com 
dcjen@hotmail.com 
 

Lifeline - Forest Hill - Starting up again Sept 14th 
Allan and Peggy Gorman  
Meets 2nd and 4th Wednesdays, 6:45 
peggyandallan@gmail.com 
rarist33@hotmail.com 
 

Being Transformed - Location Rotates 
Paul and Darlene Stutelberg 
Meets 1st and 3rd Fridays, 7pm 
paulstutelberg@verizon.net 
dstutelberg@verizon.net 
 

Seasons of Life - Bel Air 
Tom and Debbie Bradley 
Meets every other Friday, 7pm 
bradleyt@harfordsheriff.org 
bradleyd@harfordsheriff.org 

HOME GROUPS 
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MINISTRY OPENINGS 

COMMUNICATION 

Crosswalk - Teachers and helpers needed for all age groups.  Also, 

need checkin/out volunteers.  If interested, contact Karin or Brandi. 
 
Tech Team - Various positions available.  For more info, contact 

Greg. 

Usher Team - If interested, please contact Tom. 

 

Worship Team - Vocalists and musicians needed.  If interested,  

contact Steve Q.  

I get the questions in this picture often. Or after an event I'll hear, "I wish I 
had known about that!" Communication...it isn't easy. Here is a breakdown 
of where you can find information about what's happening at HCC. If you 
have any suggestions for other methods, please feel free to email Lesa. 

 
 

 
1. I email a monthly calendar and newsletter that highlights all of our events for that month, home 

group info, small groups, etc. I also have printed copies at the information table. 

2. I email a weekly email bulletin that has all of the same info as in number 1 with links to email leaders 

if you have questions, links to sign up for events, and links to get more info. 

3. I put all of our events, studies, etc. on our website...including an easy way to get more info by click-

ing on the revolving pictures on the home page. 

4. For those who aren't technology savvy, I print a weekly bulletin that has a list of all of the happenings 

of the week and what days they take place. 

5. I prepare a weekly announcement sheet that has the most current events coming up that is an-

nounced from upfront on Sunday mornings. There is also a rolling announcement time on the screen 
before and after the service. 
6. We now have an app for HCC that has our events, ways to send prayer requests, etc. 

7. If you download the app, you will also get push notifications with reminders about things that are 

coming up that take you right to the app so you can get more information if interested. 

8. If you ever use the restroom on a Sunday, you will see an information sheet on the stall door that 

gives a snapshot of what's happening for the month. There are also printed copies at the information 
table. 

9. I post info on our FB page to keep you up-to-date on what's happening . 

10. If all else fails, take a look at the bulletin board by the side entrance for things that are happening for 

that month. 
 
As you can see...there are lots and lots of ways to stay informed.  
Don't miss out on what's happening at HCC! 
 


